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Dear Mr Vasquez, 

I send this letter in strong support of the new construction venue in the Tatum
Canyon, Paradise Valley, AZ . 
The project is initiated by Mr. and Ms. Richard Adams, long time residents of Tatum
Canyon neighborhood. My wife Susan Bieniarz and myself are relatively new
members of this magnificent community but developed friendships with very many
members of this place, including Mr. and Ms. Abrams.
Let me assure you first of all that, as a property owners in Tatum Canyon, my wife I
are interested in development aspects of this neighborhood that would in the future
enhance, improve, increase, value of the real estate properties in this area.
I can think of no better way to preserve the intrinsic value of this unique environment
than design and build properties which are 

1) ecologically sustainable
2) environmentally compatible with flora, fauna and geography of the region
3) preserve the unique value of this environment.

I became not only familiar but very well informed about Abrams project from early on
of its inception. 
There can be no doubt that the design they developed with their architect fulfills  the
objectives enumerated above.
The scale of the design blends perfectly with the neighboring environment
Mr. and Ms Abrams took painstaking efforts to guide their architect to be maintain
utter consideration and compliance with the wishes of the property neighbors. 
Environmental considerations, including preservation of protected plants, rock outcrop
 
are  conspicuously present in every architectural plan design.
The size, dimension of the project are perfectly compatible with the environment and
neighboring properties.

I therefore ask you to approve this excellent project as it will very much enhance the
unique beauty and character of our Tatum Canyon neighborhood.

Sincerely,

mailto:bieniarz.05@comcast.net
mailto:hvasquez@paradisevalleyaz.gov


Christopher Bieniarz, Ph.D. 

7809 N SHERRI LN
PARADISE VALLEY, AZ 85253
520-272-2406 (c)


	Comments
	Mr. & Ms. Richard Abrams architectural project ...

